
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Please find below information concerning payment of fees at NDSHS. We offer a variety of payment 

options for your convenience and ease. 

≈ BPoint 

o This is the preferred payment method in Education Queensland. This

function is available on every invoice from NDSHS

o You will have a unique CRN, (Customer Reference Number)

o Click on the hyperlink website to open the payment window. Just enter your Debit/Credit card

details and BPoint will match it to the invoice on the school system

o BPoint IVR Phone line 1300 631 073 (telephone payment Integrated Voice Response (IVR).

≈ Eftpos 

o You can pay at both campuses using your Debit/Credit card at within the Administration

Buildings; Monday to Friday 8am to 12.30pm during the school term

≈ Direct Bank Entry 

o To pay directly into the school account ensure you include the student’s full name/invoice

number as an identifier so the office can manually receipt the payment to the correct student

o Banking details are; BSB: 064 440; Account number: 00090044; Account Name: Noosa District

High School General Account

≈ QParents 

o This app is free to download offering a wide range of functions such as paying invoices, 

recording student absences 

≈ Centrepay 

o Forms are available at the school. Please ask our friendly Finance Staff to assist you, or

alternatively you can contact Centrelink

≈ Payment Plans 

o Payment plans allow families to manage their fees into smaller, affordable payments. To get set

up, please contact the finance office 5472 2222

Opening Hours 2025 

Cooroy and Pomona finance offices will be closed from 12.30pm on 09/12/2024.  We reopen Monday 20th 

January 2025.  Both offices will be closed again on January 23 & 24, for Staff Professional Development 

and Monday 27/01/2025 for the Australia Day public holiday. 

Uniform shop reopens week commencing 20/01/2025. Open hours: 8am – 12pm Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Friday. 12pm – 4pm Thursday.   Tues 28/01/2025 8am – 9am & Wed 29/01/25 8am -10am. 

Regards, 

Stacy Wilmore 

Principal 


